Selectmen open bids for the building of the transfer station at the landfill. The Selectmen are taking the bids under advisement. Precast Inc. \$127,500., Bissonnette, Inc. \$68,000. (excluding cost of steel), and Edelweiss \$275,187.00.

Sandra Gallup from Friends of Recreation came in to discuss having the Jr. Athletic League fall under Friends of Recreation. Friends of Recreation were in favor of this as long as the following conditions were met.

- 1. All coaches would attend a workshop. By attending the workshops coaches would then be covered for liability.
- 2. Any money received would go through Friends of Recrecation
- 3. They would submit a budget for the year
- 4. They would have to attend meeting that the Friends of Recreation hold
- 5. They will participate on all fund raisers

Selectmen agreed that the Jr. Athletic Committee will be under the Friends of Recreation.

Brian Towne came in to review the gravel permits of Charles Townes. Brian will call the Soil Conservation Office in Milford, N.H. to have them come out to review the pits. Brian asked if he wanted to increase his yardage what would the requirements be. The Selectmen informed him that he would need a public hearing, topo maps, number of trucks hauling, hours of hauling and a restoration bond.

Brian will be back in on December 7, 1987 with the results of the review from SCC.

Lee Murray asked if Bedford Road could have just the binder coat put on for this year. Selectmen agreed that would be alright. Lane Construction will hold their price until next year.

Meeting adjourned 12:30

Respectfully submitted, Linda L. Sizemore

^{مر}د کی